This petition of certain Australian citizens draws to the attention of the House
that Australians have been waiting many decades for a paid parental leave
scheme to help families cope with financial and work commitments while also
meeting the demands of caring for a new baby.

We therefore ask all MPs to support a paid parental leave scheme that will be
fully operational by the 1st of January 2011.






